
Town of Skaneateles 
Notice: 3/19/23 

The Town of Skaneateles is working with the New York State Police, the Skaneate-
les Village Police Department, and the Skaneateles School District to investigate 
acts of vandalism that occurred throughout the town and village late in the evening 
on 3/17/2023.  Investigators were at the Charlie Major Nature Trail today to evalu-
ate more damage that was discovered.  Once the temperatures rise to above freez-
ing, the Town Parks Department and Highway Department will be able to finish 
the clean up on town property.   

Should anyone have information to share regarding these incidents, please contact 
the Village Police Department at (315) 685-3819.  


